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LORN ARC –  UPDATE REPORT 

1. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

1.1   The purpose of this report is to update the Oban Lorn and the Isles Area Committee on 
progress in delivering the Lorn Arc Tax Incremental Financing Programme and its nine 
capital infrastructure investment projects led by Development and Infrastructure Services, 

1.2 The attached paper and Highlight Report (Appendix A), which outlines the current 
position of the three most immediate projects will be presented to the Council’s Policy and 
Resources Committee on the 17th March 2016 – papers to follow.
 

1.3 It is recommended that the OLI Area Committee:

 Note the current progress with the Lorn Arc Programme.
 Note the Recommendations to the Policy & Resources Committee.

Executive Director Development and Infrastructure Services: Pippa Milne

Policy Leads: Ellen Morton and Aileen Morton

26 February 2016

For further information - please contact : 
Helen Ford, 
Oban Lorn Arc Regeneration Programme Manager, 
Economic Development and Strategic Transportation,
Development and Infrastructure Services. 
01436 658839


